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Date: February 11, 2025 

 

To: Mr. Eepsita Priye 

 WECC Chair, Studies Subcommittee 

 Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 

 eepsita.priye@pse.com 

  

 Mr. Doug Tucker  

 WECC Senior Staff Engineer 

 155 North 400 West, Suite 200 

 Salt Lake City, Utah 84103 

 dtucker@wecc.org 

 

Subject: VEA 2025 Annual Progress Report 

 

Dear Mr. Priye and Mr. Tucker, 

 

In accordance with Western Electricity Coordinating Council project coordination process guidelines, 

VEA’s 2025 Annual Progress Report is provided below.  

 

VEA has no planned generation projects (200 MW or greater) or transmission facility additions 

over 200 kV, that need to be included in the 2025 Annual Progress Report. Also, there are no 

planned facilities below these thresholds that may have a significant impact on the reliability of 

the WECC interconnected electric system. 

 

Note – VEA sold its 230kV facilities to Gridliance West, LLC (GLW) in September of 2017. VEA is a 

participant, but not a sponsor, in some GLW projects as shown in GLW’s Progress Reports to the WECC. 

VEA retained ownership of its 138kV transmission facilities for which we report on in this document.  

 

Should you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact me at 

dholmes@vea.coop. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Darell Holmes 
Darell Holmes 

StS Member, VEA Planning Engineer 

 

cc: StS Members 


